

Hundens Lane, Darlington DL1 1LL
Phone: 01325 373770 Fax: 01325 373771
Email: enquiries@staidansacademy.org.uk
www.staidansacademy.org.uk

18 January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

It is our Year 8 GCSE Option Evening on Thursday 24 January 2019 starting at 5.00 pm until 6.30 pm.

The evening will commence with a presentation in the Main Hall at 5.00 pm outlining the GCSE option process. There will then be a meeting with a member of Academy staff for you and your son/daughter to discuss and advise on the most suitable subjects.

Individual members of staff will be able to answer any queries you may have and senior members of staff will also be available to give advice and support relating to any aspect of the option process.

You will receive a **GCSE Option Form** for you to fill in on the night or, if you would like more time to discuss the options with your child, you can take your form home. We will expect all completed option forms to be returned to the Academy by **Thursday 7 March 2019.** Please note that this date is when the Year 8 Parents Evening will be held and where you will have the opportunity to discuss with your child's teachers the progress they are making in all subjects.

I look forward to seeing you on the 24 January. This is a very important stage in your son/daughter's education and I hope that you will find the evening useful in preparing them for this.

Yours faithfully

A. Marti

Mr A Martin Vice Principal





